
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
May 22, 2019    

 

Honorable Flora J. Simon, Mayor 

City of Dumas 

155 East Waterman 

Dumas, AR 71639 

 

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0033987, AFIN 21-00045 

 Corrective Action Plan  

 

Dear Mayor Simon: 

 

The Department is in receipt of the Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated May 2, 2019. The CAP 

has been reviewed and has been deemed to be adequate 

. 

 The Department request that you immediately implement the CAP and begin to submit the first 

quarterly progress report by the 15
th

 of June 2019. The quarterly reports should continue until the 

closure of the CAP. Upon completion of the CAP, the City of Dumas should submit to ADEQ a 

letter, signed and stamped by a State Certified P.E., stating the CAP is completed and the facility 

is in compliance with the permit. Any changes to the CAP should be reported to the Department 

immediately.    

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 

me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 

Enforcement Analyst 

Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
 

 


